
Sue Pegg 

 Dear Headteacher 

 

As you may be aware, there are proposals for two new housing developments in Wirksworth:  

•         Land off Middleton Road / Cromford Road 

•         Land at Middle Peak Quarry, Wirksworth 

Derbyshire County Council is carrying out a consultation on the proposal for the establishment of a 

new primary school in relation to the above proposed developments, and the overall strategy for 

primary education in Wirksworth. 

Could you please make parents of your school aware and also promote the consultation through 

your school website. I would be grateful if you could also inform any Trade Union Representatives as 

appropriate. 

Please see the attached consultation document and provide any responses by Sunday 17 December 

2017. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Sue on 01629 536040 or email 

sue.pegg@derbyshire.gov.uk . 

 

Kind regards 

Sue Pegg 

 

Development Manager 


